
 
 
 
Dear Musician, 
 
Do you play an instrument in orchestra or band? Private lessons are a great way to work one-
on-one with an expert in your instrument to develop individual technique and musicianship! 
 
The Quad City Symphony Orchestra Private Lesson Program is for students and adults in the 
Quad Cities who want to take weekly lessons. There are instructors for every instrument! 
Private instructors not only give students weekly instruction on how to improve musicianship 
and technical ability, but they also serve as trusted guides through various activities such as 
audition preparation, searching for the right college, and instrument purchase. 
 
Read about the instructors and register for lessons at qcso.org! 
  
Additionally, the QCSO Private Lesson Program is committed to preventing financial 
circumstances from becoming a barrier for any young musician’s participation in private 
study. Financial aid will be considered for any young musician who is accepted and submits 
the online financial aid application. 
 
I’d love to connect you with an instructor! 
 
Yours in music, 
 
Chelsea Sammons 
QCSYE General Manager 
Private Lesson Program Coordinator 
 

These materials are neither endorsed nor sponsored by the Davenport Community School 
District, nor does the school district take any position with regards to the materials presented. 
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